
Planning Application 2021/3225/P, Street Record, Sanderson Close, London  
Attn.:  Planning Officer, London Borough of Camden 
9 January 2022 
 
Letter of Objection 
 
To Camden Planning: 
 
I write as the chair of and on behalf of the Hampstead Hill Gardens Residents’ Association. We 
strongly object to plans for the proposed development in Planning Application 2021/3225/P, 
Street Record, Sanderson Close, London. Our reasons are as follows: 
 

1. The development’s density, bulk and height are excessive and completely out of 
character with the surrounding area. 

2. It would ruin views of the area, particularly views of and from Hampstead Heath.  
3. It would also block light for a number of local residents. 
4. It would put pressure on local services, increase noise and traffic, and have a serious 

negative effect on the environment. 
5. Allowing this type of development would set a bad precedent for high-rise buildings 

close to the Heath. 
 
We urge you to refuse this application. 
 
Sincerely, 
Audrey Mandela 
Chair 
Hampstead Hill Gardens Residents’ Association 


